



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG.

TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

Circular No. 21033

20th January, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Arrangement of S6 Mock Examination

Given the COVID-19 situation, the Education Bureau has announced that in-person classes will be suspended from Monday 24th January, 2022 until the end of Chinese New Year holidays. Nonetheless, schools can arrange in-person classes or assessments for S6 students, helping them get prepared for the HKDSE examination. These classes or assessments should be on a half-day basis.

S6 mock examination will continue as scheduled. S6 students should take all precautionary measures against the COVID-19 and attend the examination according to the mock examination timetable.

The above arrangement will be subject to change according to the latest announcement of the Education Bureau.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung Principal



陳瑞祺(喇沙)書院 九龍何文田常和街四號 電話:二七一一八一七五 傳真:二七六二一五五零



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG. TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

21033

敬啟者:

中六模擬試安排

因應新型冠狀病毒病疫情,教育局宣布學校將於 2022 年 1 月 24 日(星期一)暫停面授課堂,直至學校的農曆新年假期完結。由於現時正處於準備應屆香港中學文憑考試的關鍵時刻,中學可安排中六學生回校進行最多半日必要的學習及評核活動。

中六模擬試將繼續按原定時間表舉行。中六學生須遵守防疫措施,並按中六模擬試時間表出席考試。

如有需要,學校將依據教育局最新公布修訂上述安排。

如有任何疑問,歡迎致電校務處查詢(電話 2711 8175)。

此致

各家長

陳瑞祺(喇沙)書院校長 李丁亮 啟

2022年1月20日